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Water and Wastewater Utility Operations, Maintenance, Engineering, Management, Construction 

PUBLIC NOTIFICATION 

To alter water chlorination process 

July 14, 2025 through August 4, 2025 

Residents of: Town of Micanopy Water Utility 

Since converting the water system to the use of chloramines, a measure to ensure customers 
clean and safe potable water is routinely required. 

The Town of Micanopy will be temporarily converting its disinfectant process from 
chloramines to free chlorine residual beginning at: 8:00 am, Monday, July 14, 2025, through 
August 4, 2025. 

If you are on home dialysis we encourage you to contact your physician or dialysis provider to 
make sure you understand the proper steps you should take or aquatic species are advised to 
contact a professional aquarist to avoid any problems associated with chlorine. 

This process will not cause adverse health effects.  However, during this period, you may 
notice some discoloration and or cloudiness in your water. You may also find air pockets in the 
system. The discoloration and air are harmless.  If you do experience this, you may want to 
run water through the tap until it runs clear. Some areas may also experience a temporary 
fluctuation in water pressure or a slight increase in the taste and odor of chlorine.  

For questions regarding the change in the disinfectant process, please contact Mike Jones at 
352-425-6830.
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